

12th January 2024 Autumn Term Week 15

Our adventures at Steeton Primary School this week ...

- · Our assembly on Monday focused on resilience being able to quickly recover from difficulties. Getting enough sleep really helps us to stay strong physically and mentally. Talking to others and asking for help when things aren't quite going to plan also helps. Try to build resilience with tasks at home - it has a ripple effect in school.
- · Mr. Shaw took a team to Marley on Tuesday to play in the girls' tournament. Everyone played superbly well - the team won all of their matches except one, which was a draw. We are looking forward to the next round.
- · On Wednesday, KSI went on their trip to Cliffe Castle. They went on the bus, which is always fun! They took part in a dinosaur workshop, made books and had a great time playing together in the park.
- · Mr. Shaw has almost finished every class' reading area now and they all look beautiful. He has used upcycled wooden pallets to make shelves and storage for our lovely books. Your child has access to a wide range of literature and should be bringing books home regularly to read to you or just to themselves. Please support us by asking them about what they are currently reading and by sharing stories together.

· If you or anyone you know is looking for a meeting space, you might want to consider The Woodlands, our self-contained conference style room. See the website for details https://steeton.bradford.sch.uk/the-woodlands/



31/01/24 - Dental survey for 5 Year olds